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History: This message has been replied to.

The following is my feedback regarding the current consultation:
When we talk about harbourfront, it should mean the whole harbourfront instead of 
segmented sections.
To solve the very serious air pollution and traffic congestions, the harbour front (at least 
along Hong Kong Island East, and if possible, along the Kowloon Peninsula) should install a 
full length well-connected bicycle track for daily commuting by local residents.
HFA should be empowered to overcome all bureaucratic redtapes and to implement truly 
public participation in the planning and design of the harbourfront as open public spaces for 
the general public use. 
Regards,
Lee Wing Ming
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